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ERDOGAN EXPRESSED HOPE THAT A PEACE AGREEMENT WILL BE SIGNED BETWEEN 
ARMENIA AND AZERBAIJAN IN THE NEAR FUTURE

- 12.07.2024

ArmenPress (12 July 2024)

 

During the press conference following the NATO summit, Turkish President Recep Tayyip Erdogan 
also touched upon the issues of Armenian-Azerbaijani relations. This was stated in the publication 
of the Turkish news agency Anadolu.

During the press conference, when asked whether it was possible to sign a peace agreement 
between Armenia and Azerbaijan by the end of this year, Erdogan replied that the decision should 
be made by the President of Azerbaijan.

Click for more.
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